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                                                                                         Tuesday 29th November 2022. 

Christmas Craft Morning 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

On Friday 9th December, we would love to invite you to join us in some wonderful Christmassy 

crafts between 9.30am and 10.45am. 

We will take part in a carousel of activities including Christmas card making, Christmas 

Wreaths and Tree Decorations and will visit Mr Harvey, Mrs Bould and Mr Greaves as you and 

your child(ren) make your way around school, getting involved in different Christmas 

activities.  

 

We will also be holding a Christmas Jumper Day on the same day and ask that a voluntary 

donation of £1 is paid towards the important charity of Donna Louise Trust.  

 

Please could you indicate below whether you are able to attend the Christmas Craft 

Morning and hand into the school office or your child’s class teacher by Tuesday 6th 

December 2022. 

 

Kind regards, 

The Valley Team. 

 

 

 

I _____________________________________________ parent/carer of ___________________________  

am able/not able to attend the Christmas Craft Morning on Friday 9th December 2022.  

 

Signed: ____________________________________ 

 

Date: ______________________________________ 
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